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On December 13, 2017 we held an event with 51 participants at Rivera Hotel in Cotonou, where we also 

awarded some Ambassadors for Peace. 

 

President of the of WFWP Benin gave the opening message. And after that the first paper presented by 

Mrs. Blandine EHOUMAN. She spoke about "Woman and universal values". The second speech was 

given by Mr. Yvon Oke Godonou. He addressed the five principles of the ambassadors of peace. 

 

Then we awarded 6 participants as the Ambassadors for Peace. 

 

Reflection 

 

We are honored by this award from the WFWP Benin which is an internationally recognized 

organization. We then promise to further peace actions and to be a reference in the promotion of peace in 

our environment. We will not let you down. Be sure because the best is yet to come. 

 

 
 

 

 

 


